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LED - 2024 Tobacco Rules Working Group 

May 15, 2024 

 

Thank you to everyone who submitted their name to be included as a formal 
representative of their respective groups for the 2024 Tobacco Rules Working 
Group. Below is the list of parties selected as members for this year's Tobacco 
Working Group: 
 

Tammy Martinez, Teddy Montoya, Jodi Radke, Nick Torres, Kern Shahi, 
Mary Mumme, Grier Bailey, Katie Davis, Ken Kramer, Terry Behrman, Brian 
Clince, Jannett Hayes, Carolyn Dresler, Brandon Sandberg 

 

If you are unable to participate in any meetings, please designate a proxy at 
least two days prior to the meeting. If you do not attend three meetings 
without designating a proxy you will be removed from the working group. 
 

Our Working Group meetings will be held virtually and in person and are 
scheduled for:  
 

May 30, 2024, from 1:30 pm – 3:45 pm 

June 25, 2024, from 1:30 pm – 3:45 pm 

July 31, 2024, from 1:30 pm – 3:45 pm 

August 29, 2024, from 1:30 pm – 3:45 pm 

 

For the meeting on May 30, 2024, the attendance information is below: 
 

Virtual Information: 
Join Google Meeting 

 

Meeting ID: meet.google.com/dcf-fdtn-kxj  
Join by Phone: 
(US) +1 513-760-6080 

PIN: 927008545 

 

In Person: 
1707 Cole Boulevard, Suite 300, Red Rocks Conference Room. 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__zfhvkfbbb.cc.rs6.net_tn.jsp-3Ff-3D001m8Se0QvD3TB-5F5OKKq8FRRh4YWerc6jgXmefRCVF0uMhmoSmGERRhl6agtV66nouX1rEpkabRQFaO3l3bWwd-5FT7z8px2iPFC1FKAaH3x2kXo09sCElfsEv-5FE9LahBgl5y5SLfhWhg1UFqqIyYSx3apXXwgHY4Ph-5FObkR18VKhTFM-3D-26c-3DWheRb9Iqby9FxNZuMxdt6hEESSLcg5lTlWP6z3R98tBDOnZhG8X86Q-3D-3D-26ch-3DVdewJaE1k1ATpndmnVZ4a44ouSkg5hoTYC-2DjaHF15myxthnqOZuLWQ-3D-3D&d=DwMFaQ&c=sdnEM9SRGFuMt5z5w3AhsPNahmNicq64TgF1JwNR0cs&r=lIHNEsCw213ZMDJxGiOza7wa_2EtO5s3Hv2IWTPPT1E&m=FqxLeYrzeg_dstUez1EbrCvova4cLCmhcmr74ljHFAWwnNMuoW-8VL19hv_IZYo2&s=crIcQ6e2adnQEtaOR1viRU3jx-vWsoWOgyNTd03J5cY&e=


 

2 DR 4041B (06/14/17) 

We would like to remind everyone that their voice is important, and written 
comments are always accepted and reviewed regardless of formal working 
group inclusion status. Written comments should be submitted 
to: dor_ledtobacco_rulemaking@state.co.us. 
Furthermore, we will allow time at the end of working group sessions for 
comments from anyone in attendance as time and technology allows. 
 

We have a lot of very important work to do this year, and we look forward to 
your thoughtful insight as we embark on this rulemaking season. 
 

Colorado Liquor and Tobacco Enforcement Division  
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